
Munro Township 
Regular Board Meeting 
November 14th, 2023 

Munro Fire Hall 
 

Board Members Present: Mary Bur, Cheryl Dotski, Keith Ginop, Don Tracey & Paul Nows. 
 
Supervisor Ginop called the meeting to Order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge to the flag. 
 
Agenda: Motion by Don Tracey to approve the agenda, supported by Pau Nows. Motion carried. 
 
Approval of Minutes:   Don Tracey made the motion to approve the October 2023 Regular Board Meeting Minutes, 
supported by Keith Ginop. Motion carried. 
 
Payment of Bills:  Don Tracey made the motion to pay the November 2023 bills in the amount of $307,707.61, 
supported by Paul Nows.  Motion carried. 
 
Updates:   
Fire Board: The Fire Chief went over fire runs and payment of bills. MTA:  The October MTA was hosted by Beaugrand 
Township; the guest speaker was Attorney Timothy MacArthur.  Road Commission:  Supervisor Ginop advises that 
Weadock Road was turned back to gravel, again the conversation was about the purchase of Afton Stone for upcoming 
repair and maintenance. 
 
1st Public Comment:  Charles Antkoviak spoke as to the assessing department and updated to the AMAR process.  
Commissioner Jeff Ostman updated the board on the 9 - day voting/election worker wages and recent legislation 
regarding House Bills 5120 and 5121/ wind and solar projects in Michigan. 
 
Unfinished Business:   

• Silver Strand Special Assessment Request:  Supervisor Ginop advises that there has been no formal notification 
from the CCRC as to the status of the request for a 16’ road variance.  

• Blight Complaints:  No update on outstanding complaints that have been forwarded to the Cheboygan County 
Sherriff’s Department.   

 
New Business:   

• Election:  Clerk Bur updated the Board on the upcoming 2024 election mandates, the Absent Voter Ballot Box 
has been installed at the Fire Hall as it provides easy access and lighting, we will need a video camera set up to 
monitor the same.  The Township will be required to make several purchased to accommodate the upcoming 
elections to maintain compliance to include a printer, computer (laptop) and Driver’s License Scanner. 

•   The issue of snowplowing was addressed, the Supervisor is to collect three bids for the snowplowing of the 
Township Hall and Fire Hall. 

 

Adjournment: Motion by Don Tracey to adjourn the meeting. Supported by Keith Ginop.   All in favor, the meeting 
adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Mary Bur 
Munro Township Clerk 


